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To provide comprehensive, 

compassionate, and  

team-based care to the frail  

elderly in partnership with 

their families and  

caregivers in  order to  

maximize  independence and 

their quality of life. 
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 Greetings LifeCircles family, 
Early autumn is one of my favorite seasons!  Kids are back in 
school, fall sports are in action, and colors begin 
to change on the trees.  Just like Mother Nature’s 
seasons, we as humans go through different sea-
sons in life, too.   
LifeCircles was created to honor you and the sea-
son of life you are in.  Each time I am in visiting in 
the day center, I am reminded of the many differ-
ent “seasons” of people.  The wisdom you bring to 
the younger generation helps make the community richer and more 
interesting.  That’s why we do everything possible to help you stay 
engaged in your community, live at home, and focus on “aging 
well”. 
What does “aging well” mean to you?  As you move through your 
various seasons in life, what brings you joy?  What worries you?  
How can LifeCircles make your experience better?   
Remember that LifeCircles is an alternative to traditional nursing 

home care.  We have a complete team of professionals. They are 

committed to helping you successfully move through the seasons in 

your life.  Your team includes:  personal care aides, nurses, social 

workers, doctors, physician-assistants. There are also dieticians, 

physical therapists, recreational therapists, occupational thera-

pists. We are blessed to have a spiritual director, pharmacists, 

home care coordinators, activities staff, speech therapists, bus driv-

ers and a center manager.  The purpose of such a large team is to 

fully understand the “whole” you and give you the right amount of 

support.  We are here to partner with you and your family to help 

you stay as independent as possible.  Thank you for trusting us and 

for being part of LifeCircles! 

Words from the Executive Director 
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Check Out the New Website 
 
 

  If you haven’t been there recently, please check out the new 
and improved web site for LifeCircles.  Go to: 

www.lifecircles-pace.org  

 

Mimi Leads a Group 
   

                          What time is it?      

 We use time, spend time, waste time, “take time out”, make time, 
kill time… 
 In our Wisdom Sharing group at LifeCircles we are talking 
about the TIMES of our lives.  The wise teacher and writer of the 
book of Ecclesiastes writes, “There is a season and a time for every 
matter under heaven”.  (Do you remember The Byrd’s singing Turn, 
Turn, Turn back in the 60s?)   
 Wisdom teaches that there is a time to be born and a time to 
die, a time to laugh and a time to cry, a time for tearing down and a 
time for building up, a time of war and a time of peace, etc. 
 As we consider ‘the times of our lives’ we are invited into a 
circle of peers, sharing wisdom from our life experiences.   In Sep-
tember the Wisdom Sharing group considered   “a time to be born”.  
 We remembered that certain people were born to a certain 
time who made a difference.  We named Einstein, JFK, Mother Tere-
sa, FDR, and Martin Luther King among others.  Perhaps they were 
born for this time to do the work that was theirs to do.  So what do 
you think?  Why were you born. When and where you were born?  
In your time, what has been, and is, the work you offer the world?  
How will you be remembered for your time? 
 It has been said that that we cannot change the past and the 

future is beyond our reach.  We only have the present – that is why 

it called a gift.  Yes, the present is a gift.  How do you receive the gift 

of right now?   

 Yes there will be a time for laughter and a time of weeping, a 

time of sickness and a time of health, a time to die but right now is 

the time we have.  How will you receive the time of your life today?   

You are welcome to attend our next Wisdom Sharing and share the 

times of your life! 

 

 
Fishing Outing 
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 We Are Always Here For You 

 
The season of fall is now upon us.  With the change in seasons, we are blessed with the beauty of 
amazing colors. It also brings comfortable temperatures and the activities of fall. All of these 
make Michigan one of the greatest places to live! I am reminded of the old saying that, “Autumn 
is a second spring, when every leaf is a flower.”  
 
As we move through the beautiful months of this season, we are also more aware of the coming 
cold of winter. With these colder months, there are always more medical problems which follow. 
I would like to remind all of our participants and caregivers that LifeCircles is always here to 
help. We are willing to provide that help at all hours of the day and night. It is our goal to main-
tain the health and well-being of all our participants. We want to assure that we are providing 
the highest levels of care available.  
 
Please remember that when you attend the Day Center, our medical staff is always available to 
help you. It is very important that if you are not feeling well or if there is any change in medical 
symptoms, to please let our staff know while you are here at the Day Center. This will allow 
LifeCircles to provide assistance to you very quickly. Then our medical team will be able to keep 
up with your medical needs.  
 
Just as important, if you are not feeling well at home, you should call our medical clinic right 
away to report any medical concerns. The clinic can be reached by calling, (231) 733-8686. One of 
our nurses will call you back as soon as possible to make plans to have you seen in the clinic. Fi-
nally, please remember that if you are experiencing any medical concerns during the evening or 
on weekends, you can always contact our on-call nurse or doctor by calling, (231) 733-8686.  
 
Please remember that our staff is here to help you at all times.  It is only through our close part-
nership with you that we can provide all of you the highest levels of care.  As always, thank you 
for being a part of our LifeCircles’ family.  I wish everyone a blessed fall and holiday season.     
 
Kurt Sapp 
Center Manager       
 

. 

News From The Center Manager 
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Housecleaning 

  
We are missing many gate belts from the 

day rooms.  Sometimes they end up going 

home with participants by accident.  If 

while you are doing your spring cleaning, 

you find any extra belts, please bring/send 

them in with the participants as our supply 

here has run a little low. 
  

Thank You! 
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DayRoom Activities 

 
 

LifeCircles has had an exciting past couple of 
months. We’ve celebrated Cinco de Mayo 
and Mother’s Day. We also celebrated Me-
morial Day with a BBQ and patriotic decora-
tions.  Luau Week was celebrated with tropi-
cal decorations.  Special entertainment was a 
Ukulele. There was a Scenic Drive to the 
Beach! 
 In June we celebrated Father’s Day. We had 
a Picnic Outing and an Ice-Cream Social in 
honor of Dairy Month! 
In July we celebrated the 4th of July. We also 
had a County Fair week with fun decorations, 
balloons, “County Fair” games, popcorn, and 
cotton candy.  We even had an outing to a 
“Petting Farm.”  
In August we had a Beach Week with a Pic-
nic Outing to the Beach. There were themed 
lunches, and special entertainment! We also 
went on two Boating Outings to Big Blue 
Lake. We rounded out the month with a Fish-
ing Outing!  
In September we celebrated Labor Day. We 
also celebrated the 1st day of fall with an Apple 
Cider Social. The day room was decorated 
with fun Fall Decorations. Later in the month 
we also hosted a “Pirate Party” week with pi-
rate decorations, balloons, special desserts at 
lunch, and a “Ginger-Ale” social!  
Looking into October we will celebrate Ital-

ian Heritage Month. There will be decora-

tions, balloons and Italian themed lunch 

items. We will have special Entertainment 

with an Accordion Player. We will also cele-

brate Halloween with special themed lunch 

 

New Staff Members 
   

 We have welcomed many new staff 

members since the  spring newsletter . 

Rita Green-Rec Therapy Aid 

Deb Frick-Medicaid Specialist 

Jessica DeLeon-Driver 

Anne Tyson-Social Worker 

Bob Schweifler-Driver 

Evelyn Hulka-Med Records Tech 

Katelynn Owens-Social Worker 

Patricia Brooks-CNA 

Tendai Masiriri-Center Manager, Holland 

Hilary Vander Kooi-Clinic Nurse 

Jessica Major-CNA 

Alisha Hall-CNA 

 

 Provider List Change 
 

Professional Nursing Associates/Home Care 



New Addition 

Did You Know ? 

 

We move into the new 
building! 
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Party time! 

 These are a series of photos showing the new building. It has 

been a big undertaking.  We are not finished yet as the older section 

of the building is now being remodeled.  It is great to be using the 

new addition. 

Photos from 

inside and out 



 

  How are we getting the word out about LifeCircles? 
 

    For those of you who are on Facebook, go to www.facebook.com and log in.  Search at the top 

of the page for “Life Circles PACE” and you should find us!  Please “like” us, after finding our 

page. You will receive updates about what is happening at LifeCircles, along with great photos!  

If you see our posts on your Facebook page, clicking “share” helps us get the word out to even 

more people! Remember to include a space between Life and Circles to find us on Facebook. 
 

 The best way to get our “secret” out is by word of mouth.  Many of you have referred friends or 

family and for that we are very grateful.  If you know of a group or organization that would like 

to learn about LifeCircles, call us with a name and contact number and we will take it from there.  

If you know of someone who might benefit from our services, talk with them to get permission to 

give us their name and number and again, we’ll do the rest.   
 

Contact Amy at 231-733-8655, or Lisa at 231-733-8668. 

 

 

 
You may be fully liable for the costs of medical services from an out-of-network provider or with-
out prior authorization (with the exception of emergency services). 

Getting The Word Out 

LifeCircles 

560 Seminole Road 

Muskegon, MI  49444 


